
 

 

 

601 N. E. Barry Rd., Kansas City, MO  64155  

Phone 816-436-0031 

Website:  gashlandbc.org 

Office Hours: Mon-Thurs. 9:00-3:30 pm 

George McDowell - Pastor  

Ryan Nix - Associate Pastor of Families 

Bill Crouse - Minister of Music 

Eric Bishop - Pastoral Intern 

Don Kirkman - Deacon of the Week 

Brian & Teresa Happy, Don & Voni Kirkman - Greeters 



 

 

 

December 25th, 2022 
 

Pastor Ryan Nix 

Welcome and Announcements 
 

Sing We The Song Of  Emmanuel 

Joy To The World p. 270 

Go Tell It On The Mountain p. 258 
 

~Offering~ 
 

It’s About The Cross - Randy Thompson, Sr. & Worship Team 
 

~ ~ 

Brent & Andrea Morris 
 

 

Pastor George McDowell 

Simeon’s Song 

Luke 2:28-33 
 

 

Invitation -  In Christ Alone 

Sharing the Light ~ Begin Lighting Candles  

Silent Night p. 253 
 

Benediction - Don Kirkman 

Thank you for joining us for Worship today.  Please fill out a visitor card by scanning the 

QR code on the back of this bulletin or get a visitor card from the pew and give to a 

Greeter at a Welcome Center. First time guests will receive a gift bag. 



 

Sermon Notes 
TITLE OF SERMON _____________________________________________ 

LED BY _________________________________________ 

DATE _________________________________________ 

SCRIPTURE VERSES 

_________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________ 

 

NOTES 

_________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________ 



GASHLAND HAPPENINGS 

Pick up your 2023 Budget Proposal at the Welcome Centers  

 

 

 

Help Needed Taking Down 
The Christmas Decorations 

 

Monday, January 9, 2023 
 

9:00 a.m.  

Thank you in advance! 

 

 

 



 

 
 

Phil Jones & the Deacons want to 
extend a hearty THANK YOU for 
all your support with the Deacon 

Baskets! As a church, we were able 
to make Christmas a little more 

special for 28 families! Amazing 
what Christ can do through all of 

us!  

 

Grand Total Raised 

$2092.00 



 

GBC  

Lottie Moon  

  Offering Goal 

$3500.00 
______ 

 

Given as of 12/18 

$2802.03 

What is the Lottie Moon Post 
Office? 

Send a Christmas Card to a friend 
at church and donate the money 
you would normally spend on 
postage to the Lottie Moon Christ-
mas Offering. The post office is 
located in the foyer. Be sure to 
check and see if you have any 
cards!  

Lottie Moon Post Office 
 



Sign up on the bulletin 
board or call the church 
office and talk to Andrea 
Morris. Memo checks for 
Women’s Ministry. 

 
Tickets  

· 100.00 

· Due 2/5 

Lodging 

·  share a bed 
$100.00 

· individual 
bed $130.00 

 

All Wednesday Night Activities are postponed for Christmas 
Break.   

 

Adult Bible Study will resume on 1/4/23 

AWANA & Youth will resume on 1/11/23 

Young Adults will resume 1/8/23 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ministry Budget at a Glance 
 

 Weekly Goal $7578.00 
 Received Dec. 18th  $8473.47 
 OVER FOR WEEK +$895.47 
 UNDER FOR MONTH -$1608.74 

 

 
Vital Signs 

                                                           
 Bible Study Attendance Dec. 18th                                                            83 
 Online Worship Attendance Dec. 18th                                                                                     32 
 In-Person Worship Attendance Dec. 18th                                                                                  152 

SUNDAY 

· Worship Team Practice  - 8:30 a.m. 

· Worship Service at GBC & Online  - 10:45 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

· Casa de Gracia Worship - 11:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.  

 

MONDAY 

· Office Closed 

 

FRIDAY 

· Cool Class Christmas Party - GBC Fellowship Hall @ 6:00 p.m.  

 

SATURDAY 

· Youth New Year’s Eve Party - @ Ryan & Savannah Nix’s 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME FIRST TIME GUESTS!  

PLEASE COMPLETE THE VISITOR CARD IN YOUR PEW AND TAKE IT TO THE 
WELCOME CENTER OR SIMPLY SCAN THE QR CODE TO ACCESS IT ONLINE. 


